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Important announcement from CBE Languages 
APRIL 2025 

 
We’re currently running a limited timetable while we grow our admin team and redesign 

our courses to make space for fresh ideas and a better learning experience for our students. 

 

Our current group courses are at capacity, so we’re not accepting any new bookings for this 

term (if you are a returner who wishes to continue, please contact Emma directly to see if 

there are any options available to you.) 

 

We understand this might be disappointing, and we truly appreciate your interest and 

understanding, but here’s the exciting part: we’ll be back in September with more capacity, 

new course options, and an even better experience for our students! 

 

Check back here in summer for enrolment dates or e-mail Emma at emma@cbelanguages.nl  

 

For companies: Please contact Emma at emma@cbelanguages.nl to discuss in-company 

training options. 

For exam enquiries: Please email cambridge@cbelanguages.nl for information. 

 

Thanks again for your support — we can’t wait to welcome you soon! 

 
Warmest regards, 
Team CBE 
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